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Neighborhood News 
September, 2023 

The Neighborhood Learning Center’s monthly newsletter 

 THIS MONTH 
 
Fri, Sept 1: LCPS 
closed, NLC open 
for School’s Out 
Drop-In Day 

Mon, Sept 4:      
NLC CLOSED in 
observance of 
Labor Day 

Wed, Sept 13:     
Best of Loudon & 
Bagels @ drop-off 
6:30—8:30 am 

NLC CLOSES 5:00 
PM so staff can 
attend Best of 
Loudoun Gala 

Mon, Sept 25:    
LCPS closed, NLC 
open for School’s 
Out Drop-In Day 

The NLC was voted (by YOU!!) as a Best of  Loudoun 

Top 3 Best Childcare AND Top 3 Best Preschool. It’s 

time to CELEBRATE! 

Please join us at drop-off between 6:30 and 8:30 am on Wednesday, 

September 13 for “Best of Loudoun & Bagels”! You and your child are 

invited to enjoy bagels, fruit, juice, (coffee for adults) to help us celebrate 

this amazing honor. 

The NLC Staff, who are the heart and soul of our Center, will be attending 

the Best of Loudoun Celebration the evening of the 13th, so the NLC 

will close at 5:00 pm that day. We thank you for supporting our Staff so 

they can enjoy a very well-deserved evening of recognition. 

Staff Birthdays 

• Sept 4—Ally Fetch, 

Business Manager 

• Sept 4—Suzanne 

Mueller, Cub House 

• Sept 6—Karen Gilley, 

Admin. Assistant 

• Sept 13—Susan 

Goswellen, School 

Age 

• Sept 21—Daisy 

Wilkerson, PM Pre-K 

• Sept 24—Shante 

Lane, Bird Nest 

St. Andrew Events—You’re invited!! 

Fall Kickoff! Sunday, Sept 10: 

 Church School for All Ages (childcare infant

-3, church school pre-K through adult) kicks 

off! 9:00-9:45 am 

 10 am Worship including Bible 

presentations to 3rd – 5th graders. If you 

would like your child to receive a Bible, 

please contact the church office so we can 

have one ready for them.  

 Church Picnic @ Franklin Park following 

worship! Bring a side or dessert to share. 

Games and casual fellowship! 

Rise Against Hunger Packing Event: 
Saturday, Sept 23, 10 am til noon—Volunteers 

ages 5 and older needed! Click to sign up. 

For more information about goings on at St. 

Andrew, reach out to Ms. Ally. 

Security Update 

The St. Andrew Security Task Group 
and the NLC continue to work 
together to improve building 
security. Here is the latest update: 

 In addition to the external 
cameras installed a few months 
ago, several additional external 
cameras have been purchased 
and will be installed in coming 
weeks.  

 A monitor to view those cameras 
has been installed and is up and 
running.   

 Internal data storage devices 
have been installed and are up 
and running. 

 A new entry system for the front 
doors has been purchased and 
will be installed in coming weeks. 

mailto:Laura.Westfall@standrew-pres.org
https://rah.my.salesforce-sites.com/events/homepage?id=7018c000001FSx6AAG
mailto:ally.fetch@tnlcenter.com
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2023 Summer in Review: 

 16 Water Days 
 33 Field Trips 
 44 Campers 
 124 Camp T-Shirts 
 136 Sunscreen 

Permission Forms 
 1,026 Cups of Ice 

Cream 
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